
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOTICE OF DELAY IN CLAIMS PAYMENTS IN THE CHECK 
CYCLE SCHEDULED FOR  

APRIL 1, 2014 
 

** UPDATE ** 

 
APRIL 3, 2014 

 
 
 

The check run dated April 1, 2014 has been completed and payment files 
are being sent to the bank today. Depending how your bank processes our 
electronic files, you may be able to see your vouchers later today and 
payment by tomorrow.   Otherwise, electronic payments should be 
received by Friday.  Paper checks will be mailed tomorrow. 
 
We regret any inconvenience you may have experienced. 

 

 
 

 


